
 

WebEOC® Single Sign-On (SSO) 3.1.0 Release Notes 
These notes describe enhancements in the Single Sign-On (SSO) 3.1.0 release scheduled for Wednesday, May 
31, 2023. More information is available through the help in your solution or by contacting the Juvare Support Center 
at 877-771-0911 or support@juvare.com. 
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Resolution 
An issue that inadvertently created duplicate user accounts was resolved. This issue 
occurred because the Authentication ID field was not automatically populated when new 
users were created during the login process. This field is once again being populated as 
expected. 
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